
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 
 

Thursday 27th June 2019 

Things to look forward to next week We hope that your children enjoyed their tran-

sition days this week. It was a great opportuni-

ty for them to work in their new classrooms 

with their new teachers.  

The organisation for September will be as  

follows: 

Facebook 

Thank you to everyone for keeping our school Face-

book page positive. It is a great way of sharing all of 

the good things happening in our busy school.  

Monday 

1st July 

Learn to Ride sessions for Reception to 

Year 2 children 

Lego Clubs 

Hockey Club 

Tuesday 

2nd July 

Reception and KS1 Football Club 

Wednesday 

3rd July 

Y3/4/5 biking sessions– no bikes required 

KS2 Sports Club 

Ukulele Club for KS2 

Amy’s music lessons 

Durham Federation Y6 Induction Day 

Framwellgate Y6 Induction Day 

Thursday 

4th July 

Durham Federation Y6 induction Day 

KS1 Sports Club  

Lexia/Reading Club 

Year 5 and 6 biking session– no bikes re-

quired 

Y6 swimming 

 

Friday 

5th July 

Football Club for KS2 

Reports to parents 

 

July Biking 

We start our July Biking Adventures on Monday. If your child 

is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 they can bring their bike 

and helmet to school for a riding lesson from Cycling Gener-

ation’s Ben Tweedie.  

Nursery  Miss Clark 

Reception and Year 1 Miss Wallace 

Year 2 Mrs Jones 

Year 3 Miss Hutton 

Year 4 Miss Jobson 

Year 5 and Year 6 Mr Donkin 

Our fantastic teaching assistants will continue to work throughout 

the school. 

Early Years and Key Stage 1: Mrs Croxford, Mrs Stones, Miss Teas-

dale and Miss Thomas. 

Key Stage 2: Mrs Barber and Mrs Simpson 



Friday 28th June 2019 

 

 10am to 11am  Early Years Sports for our Nursery and Reception 

children 

 

 1.30pm to 2.30pm Years 1 to 6 Sports 

 

Please meet on the school field if you want to cheer on your children.  

Children must have a water bottle, cap and be wearing suncream. 

The weather forecast is looking good! 

 

You can collect your children from their usual exit at 2.30pm to take 

them to our Summer Fair.  

 

 


